
RLE 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

I am concerned about the toxic pollution from old outdated 

power companies. Bailouts are not the solution. Newer efficient 

technology is the only way to keep our environment safe from 

pollution. Please deny the rate increase on consumers to lock 

into buying power from Ohio's oldest coal plants. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
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